December, 2015

Dear Viral Vector Core Supporters,
We would like express our sincere thanks to all of our clients for another successful year!

As we look ahead to 2016, we are excited to share some recent developments and new technologies we plan to
showcase. First, we are in the process of launching a shopping cart function as part of our iLab Solutions online catalog
of stock viruses. We hope that this feature will streamline the ordering process for stock viruses for our customers, as
well as provide us with an automated inventory and product management solution for high volume products.

On the technology front, we are pleased to announce that we have secured non-exclusive rights from the Broad
Institute to sell CRISPR products for non-commercial research use. We can prepare CRISPR viruses for targeted gene
editing or whole genome editing. We would be happy to discuss any of your CRISPR project needs. We also have added
helper dependent adenovirus (HDAd) production to our service line, and we currently offer HDAd-eGFP as a stock virus.

From the Viral Vector Core, best wishes for the winter season and New Year!

http://www.medicine.uiowa.edu/vectorcore




